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I am very opposed to sexually explicit and confusing gender books being in our 

libraries and schools for young adults and children to view. Let kids be kids-protect 

their innocence, stop the grooming, and definitely do not make it discrimination to 

take these books out of our schools! If a stranger walked up to my child and started 

quoting some of these explicit books or showing them the pictures, they could be 

arrested for sexual harassment. Why then is it ok for school teachers and librarians to 

do it? Teach the basics and keep gender ideologies out of curriculum! 


